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Medical Board 
 

HB 5023 is the budget bill for the Oregon Medical Board. The Board, which is funded 

entirely by fees on the regulated medical professions, ensures that only qualified 

individuals are licensed to practice medicine in Oregon.  

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends a budget of $12,941,528 Other Funds, 

and 40 positions. This recommendation includes funds for the establishment of an 

investigative staff position, and one-time seed money to support the development of 

local physician wellness programs.  

 

The Subcommittee also recommends adoption of the agency’s Key Performance 

Measures as presented. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 5023 be amended by the –1 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


	Senator Steiner Hayward
	FULL COMMITTEE PONY
	HB 5023 Medical Board

